
 

President’s Message 
 

Spring has sprung!  I know I am ready for the flowers 

to bloom and the warm fresh air.  As we wrap up 

another Zontian year, we have several exciting events coming up starting with our Z 

Club luncheon on Wednesday.  We have a couple of business meetings to wrap up 

our year, including our election of officers for the coming biennium.  We will finish our 

year with our annual meeting to be held at the Angry Donkey. We have accomplished 

many great things this year thanks to many of you!  Hope to see you all at our 

upcoming events!     

 

Stephanie 

April 2022 

  Board Meeting        Wed., Apr. 6 at noon 
 

  Program Meeting      Wed., Apr. 13 at noon 

   (Z Club Luncheon / Paul Phillippe Resource Center) 
 

  Business Meeting      Wed., Apr. 27 at noon 
 

  Board Meeting        Wed., May 4 at noon 
 

  Business Meeting      Wed., May 11 at noon 
 

* Annual Meeting       Wed., May 25 at 6:00pm 

ANGRY DONKEY  

(Installation & Award/Scholarship recipients honored) 
 

Board Meeting         Wed., Jun 1 at noon 
 

Planning Meeting       Wed., Jun 8 at 6:00pm 

October 1956 — October 2021 
 

65 years strong!  

Saturday, May 7th 
 

2022 Area 4 Spring  

Meeting / Workshop 

 

Members are encouraged 

to attend with registration 

paid by the club!  

Hosted by the Zonta Club 

of Indianapolis. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 



The Zonta Club of Frankfort has selected two winners for our 2022 Young Women in 
Public Affairs Award. Both will receive a $500 award from our club, and the first place 
winner has been advanced to the district competition.  

 
The first place winner is Tatum Nash, a senior at Clinton Prairie High School, president of Z-Club, and  
captain of the Varsity Girls Basketball team. Tatum also volunteers at her church and is involved in her 
school’s Fierce Females club. She is planning to attend college after high school, with the goal of becoming a 
physical therapist.  
 
The second place winner is Kendall Davison. She is a senior at Clinton Central, president of the National 
Honor Society, and captain of her school’s volleyball, basketball, and softball teams. She will attend the  
University of Kentucky starting in the fall, with the goal of becoming a veterinarian.  
 
Congratulations to Tatum and Kendall. They have both been invited to our annual meeting, where we will  
present them with their awards. 
 

There is still time to apply for the Jane M. Klausman Women in  
Business Scholarship with the application due by April 29th! 

 
One $500 award will be offered to a women of any age, pursuing a business program with major field of  
specialization in accounting, economics, finance, business management, business technology, information 
technology, marketing, operations management, human resources management, international business, or 
entrepreneurship at an accredited university/college/institute (including online students), who demonstrate 
outstanding potential in the field and are living or studying in a Zonta district/region.   
 
Students must be enrolled in at least the second year of an undergraduate program through the final year of 
a master’s program at the time the application is submitted to the local Zonta club. Applicants must still be in 
school at the time the scholarship funds are disbursed and must not graduate before April 2023. 
 
The winner of the Zonta Club of Frankfort’s $500 scholarship will advance to the Zonta district level, where 
one applicant will be selected for consideration for one of 37 Zonta International scholarships of $5,000 
each.  
 
Please contact Charity Craig at  317-446-1818 / charitysingletoncraig@gmail.com if you have questions. 

Awards / Scholarships Update 

We will be recognizing the Senior members of the 

Clinton Prairie Z Club and their sponsor(s) this  

Wednesday, April 13th.  

 

If your RSVP was “yes”, please remember that 

lunch is $12.00 and is catered by C&R Catering: 

  

Baked spaghetti and Chicken alfredo 

Tossed salad with French or Ranch dressing 

Garlic Toast 

Elephant Ear Cheesecake 

YWPA 

JMK WOMEN IN BUSINESS  



Zonta Club of Frankfort—2021/2022 Board 
 

Officers    

President        Vice President     Secretary    Treasurer 

Stephanie Buntin    Dana Myers      Rita Betts   Marlene Brant  
             

Directors 

Past Co-Presidents—Nancy Harshbarger & Jeni Royalty          

2021/2022—Charity Craig & Tina Stock                 

2021/2023—Marvel Albitz & Rachel Milburn    

For newsletter submissions, contact Jeni Royalty: jeniluroyalty@gmail.com 

65 YEARS!  

 

APRIL 
 

  4  Tina Kimmel     9  Carol Byrnes    16  Cindy Swope 

 

Friday—Sunday, October 7-9 

2022 District 6 Fall Conference 

Embassy Suites—Milwaukee, WI 

 

Saturday—Tuesday, June 25-28 

2022 Zonta International Convention 

Hamburg, Germany 

 

Dates to Note 

2022 CHICKEN NOODLE DINNER & 

COUNTRY STORE  

The final numbers are in! We served 466 people 

with profit from the dinner coming in at $5910.50 

and the country store brought in $1683.50 for 

a net profit of $7594. Sponsorships from local 

businesses came to $2325.  

Another big “THANKS” to all for making this year’s  

Chicken Noodle Dinner and Country Store a success! 

It’s so exciting! 

Elections Coming in May!  

We elect Club officers and two Directors every 2 years and 2022 is an election year!  

The positions of Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and two (2) Directors need to be filled and each of 

these present a great opportunity to learn more about our club and grow in Zonta. If you are interested in 

serving or would like to recommend a fellow Zontain, the Nominating Committee would love to know!    

Please contact Brittany Butler or Sue Wolfe.  

Brittany—765-659-9293 / bbutlerrt@gmail.com       Sue—765-652-0326 / stwolfe622@gmail.com 
  

And remember…, if approached with this opportunity, one of the responsibilities we each acknowledged 

when becoming a Zontian was to “serve enthusiastically if called upon for leadership”.  

Due$ will be due soon!  

Dues Notices for the 2022-2023 

club year will be going out by 

the 20th of this month, so watch 

your email.  

Regular member dues are $130 

and young professional dues 

(under the age of 30) are $85.   


